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Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places 2023
The Electoral Registration and Administration Act 2013 changed the timing of compulsory reviews of UK Parliamentary polling districts and polling places. The next compulsory review must be completed by 31 January 2025.

Therefore, Camden is reviewing all of its current polling districts and also the location of polling places for use at both national and local elections.  Local political parties, MPs, Councillors and are being consulted and views are also invited from residents, disability groups and other stakeholders. The formal consultation period will run from Monday 2 October 2023 until Monday 30 October 2023.
If you have any proposals for changes in the polling district boundaries or any suggestions for alternative premises for use as current polling stations, please send these to:

Mail:
Electoral Services

Camden Town Hall

Judd Street

Kings Cross

WC1H 9JE
Email:
jeanette.pegler@camden.gov.uk
Electoral Registration Officer
London Borough of Camden
